
From: Deirdre Brevard-Smith <DeirdreBrevardSmith@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/14/2015 5:45:11 PM
Subject: Automatic reply: Executive Orders for October State Register

I will be out of the office until Friday, October 16, and will get back with you as soon as I can after I return. If you need 
to reach me before I return, please call 212-4500 and ask for Elizabeth Taylor or Kim Adams and they will contact me.
 
Have a great day!
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